
Amy Caudill, SAINT CHARLES, MO.
Please extend the STL pipeline certificate prior to run out in 2021. It has 
been communicated that the FERC is planning on a short term extension through 
the winter months while determining the impact of shutting down the pipeline 
in the near future. The impact of not enabling long term use of the pipeline 
would create en economic collapse on an already stressed economy. Both 
democratic and republican State officials as well as State businesses and now 
local Missouri citizens (myself) are communicating we support the STL 
pipeline and do not support itâ€™s closure. I do not support itâ€™s closure 
in the next few months or years. There is no suitable alternative in place 
and no evidence the pipeline is significantly more harmful than alternative 
means. What IS apparent is the economic harm to both businesses and 
individual citizens if the pipeline is closed.

Amy Caudill
Saint Charles MO 63301
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